
                 

 

 

              Routines                                                                 
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE 
will be on a Thursday. 
Please make sure ALL PE 
kit is named and kept in 
school. 
 
Read Write Inc Phonics    
The children will be 
reassessed in phonics this 
term and so may have a 
different teacher for 
Read, Write Inc. They will 
be continuing with the 
progression relevant to 
their next steps. 
 
Den (Library)                                
Lime Class will be visiting 
the Den on a Wednesday. 
Please make sure your 
child’s library book is at 
school so they can 
change it. 
 
Please remember to send 
your child in with a water 
bottle and his/her book 

bag every day.  
 

Our Christian Value this 
term is ‘Forgiveness’  
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Green Fingers! 
Welcome back to Term 4. We hope that the February Half 
was restful and rejuvenating for you all.  This term our topic 
is Green Fingers our main texts will be ‘The Tiny Seed’ by 
Eric Carle and ‘Jasper’s Beanstalk’ by Nick Butterworth. We 
are looking forward to planting seeds and bulbs and 
watching them grow, while recording it all in a diary! Any 
donations of seeds or bulbs would be gratefully received.  
I am hoping to create a ‘garden centre’ in our role play area 
this term. If you have any old gardening equipment, empty 
bottles/boxes of seeds, fertilizer etc I will gladly take them 
off your hands! 
Could I please take this opportunity to thank you for your 
ongoing support with your child’s education at home. Please 
make sure you listen to your child read at least 3 times a 
week, and record this in the yellow reading record book. 
As always, our door is always open if you have any worries 
or just want to ask us a question. 
Mrs Pike, Mrs Pockett, Mrs Wilmott and Mrs Freeman  
 

 

 

 

 

Term dates 
Thu 7th March – World Book 

Day 
Fri 15th March – Red Nose Day 
Mon 18th March 3.30 – 5.30 

Parents Evening 
Wed 20th March 4.00 – 7.00 

Parents Evening  
 Wednesday 3rd April - Sports 
Multi Skills at SWR 9.30-11.00 

Fri 5th April End of Term 4. 

Welly Walks will continue 
this term for reception 
pupils – Thursdays at 

2.15pm. The first Welly 
Walk will be Thursday 7th 

March. 
All welcome!  

 Parents Evenings  I look forward to seeing you at Parents Evening 

on either 18th or 20th March. Please book your appointment using the 

online system – more details in the weekly school newsletter.                                                 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

